JASE PROPERTIES, LLC

1505 Coventry Lane
Charleston, WV 25314

October 24, 2005

Mr. John Jarrett

Jarrett Construction Services
P.O. Box 7575

Charleston, WV 25356

Dear John:

We are writing to express our thanks for the fine job you and your team at Jarrett
Construction Services did in designing and building our office building at 2930
Chesterfield Avenue. From start to finish, we could not say enough good things about
the professionalism, efficiency and speed with which you undertook and completed this
design-build project.

We want to take this opportunity to especially thank; you, Eric Coffey, Wayne Anderson,
Kim Gamber and please pass on our thanks to Wally and Todd. The owners and
employees of Associated Cardiology are certainly proud to be in such a fine building and
are enjoying the use of it immensely.

Please know that we would be happy to recommend your services to anyone and will call
on you to assist us with any other construction matters should the opportunity arise.

Once again thank you and your staff.
Sincerely.

Martha C. Pettit

je.r-«-},——
James J. Pettit, MD




